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SYNOPSIS 
 
(From AAIB Report) 
 
The aircraft’s engine failed in flight when most of the oil was lost overboard. From an altitude of 2,000 feet the pilot 
carried out a successful forced landing into a field. The engine’s turbocharger compressor had been damaged 
resulting in an imbalance that caused vibration. This vibration induced a fatigue failure of a bearing and a piece of 
this bearing passed into the oil scavenge pump, causing it to seize. With the pump seized, the oil separator 
overfilled causing the engine oil to escape via the breather vent line. This caused a loss of oil that resulted in the 
engine overheating and seizing. Two safety recommendations were made to reduce the probability of a recurrence. 
 
FOLLOW UP ACTION 
 
The two Safety Recommendations, made by the AAIB following their investigation, are reproduced below, together 
with the CAA’s responses. 
 
Recommendation 2005-47 
 
Thielert Aircraft Engines should modify the TAE-125-01 diesel engine’s oil system to reduce the likelihood of 
sections from a failed turbocharger causing seizure of the oil scavenge pump. 
 
CAA Response 
 
This Recommendation is not addressed to the CAA. 
 

CAA Status - Closed 
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 It is published 
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The current status and the final responses to all Safety Recommendations are contained in an annual AAIB report entitled AIR ACCIDENTS INVESTIGATION 
BRANCH (AAIB) SAFETY RECOMMENDATIONS AND RESPONSES.

 
Status 'CLOSED' or 'OPEN' indicates completion or not of all actions judged appropriate by the CAA in response to the Recommendation.



Recommendation 2005-48 
 
The European Aviation Safety Agency (EASA) should consider requiring Thielert Aircraft Engines to modify its 
TAE-125 diesel engine’s oil system to reduce the likelihood of sections from a failed turbocharger causing seizure 
of the oil scavenge pump. 
 
CAA Response 
 
This Recommendation is not addressed to the CAA. 
 

CAA Status - Closed 
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